
Foxwood Academy invites you to a 
Food Tasting and Coffee Afternoon on  
Thursday 9th February 2023 at 2.00pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adam Barnacle, the Operations Manager from Wilson Vale  
Catering will be on site to answer any questions you have  

regarding the meals they provide here at the Academy during 
lunchtimes.    

 
There will be a variety of food samples available for you to 
taste, so please come along to see for yourself some of the 

choices that are provided to the students!    
 
 
 

Please scan the QR Code to submit 
your feedback directly to  

Wilson Vale 
 
 

Come along and meet other  
parents and carers to share 

ideas and information! 
 
 
 
 

Please email Ruby on ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk  
if you are able to attend 

ruby

